
Hello, 
I am writing in strong support of HB 4075 to end coyote killing contests in Oregon. Coyotes are an 
important part of our ecosystem and these contests encourage indiscriminate killing of coyotes. Many 
western states have already passed legislation banning these cruel contests.  
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Gabriela Ferreira  
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